
 
 

 

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the  

 Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Agency 

Scheduled for Thursday, January 17, 2019 

Has been CANCELLED 

 

The next meeting will be held on 

Thursday, March 21, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

At the Simpkins Family Swim Center 

979 17th Avenue, Santa Cruz, California 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


